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 NEXT YEAR’S DINNER MENU – NEW MENU £2.55 per meal 
 

Congratulations to the following children who have all achieved 100% attendance this year: 
 

Billy Bowden, Tom Cusack, Tom Eggleton, Amelia Higgins-Patten, 

Lana Jackson, Lilly Langworthy and Charlie Martyn 
 

Attendance figures for week ending Friday 12
th 

July are as follows:   
 

     Year R 98%  Year 1 100 % Year 2  94% Year 3 97.1% 

     Year 4 100%  Year 5 100%       Year 6 90.9% 97.2% 
 

Well done to Years 1, 4 and 5 for 100% attendance 

Whole school attendance this academic year: 96.5% 
 

NEXT YEAR DINNER PRICE 

The school dinners will be going up to £2.55 per meal in September. Please apply for free 

school meals if you think you are entitled. This is done electronically and there is a link at the 

bottom of our website homepage to Devon County Council’s website where you can apply. 

If you receive this newsletter online you can apply using the following link by pressing <ctrl> 

and click on it. 

https://oneonline.devon.gov.uk/CCSCitizenPortal_LIVE/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2fCCSC

itizenPortal_live 

Autumn term dinner menus are available on the website now. 
 

FRIDAYS AT THE COMMUNITY HALL 

The Community Hall will be open at 11am for breakfast for children and families every Friday. 

There will also be a cooked lunch and a food hamper available if required. This will be run by 

Community Chest and the foodbank. 
 

YEAR 6 WOODLANDS TRIP 

Year 6 had a lovely day at Woodlands on Thursday. Thank you very much to the Friends for 

paying for their special treat and also for all their hard work over the year in continuing to raise 

money for our children. Please see our website for the latest photographs. 
 

SUMMER BAZAAR 

Thank you to everyone who supported us, the Friends raised a fantastic £453.73.  Well done 

and thank you to all of Class 3 for all their hard work and great ideas.  First place was Team 

KRUIF, Second place was Team Mega Games and Third place was Fantastic Face Paints. 
 

MY NAMETAGS 

The Friends have signed the school up to My Nametags.  When you purchase some labels from 

them the school will receive 24% of every order.  Please go to www.MyNametags.com to view 

the range of labels.  Please remember to enter our school ID 32269 at the checkout. 
 

MAPAC 

If ordering school uniform online over the summer holidays then the final date for guaranteed 

delivery before school starts is 2
nd

 August 2019. 

PTO 

http://www.st-johns-dartmouth.devon.sch.uk/
https://oneonline.devon.gov.uk/CCSCitizenPortal_LIVE/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2fCCSCitizenPortal_live
https://oneonline.devon.gov.uk/CCSCitizenPortal_LIVE/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2fCCSCitizenPortal_live
http://www.mynametags.com/


 

 

PATCHWORK PARENTING 

Patchwork Parenting will be running a course, starting on 25
th

 September on Wednesday 

afternoons for 6 weeks. It is a chance to come into school, have a cup of tea and enjoy an 

afternoon about the hardest job you will ever do! “Being a Parent” more information to follow 

in September. 
 

A MESSAGE FROM DARTMOUTH LIBRARY 

We’ve just visited school to tell the children all about the Summer Reading Challenge so I 

thought I’d send a little reminder to the grown ups too… 

Our Space Chase Summer Reading Challenge starts Saturday July 13
th

 and finishes 

7
th

 September. Children can sign up anytime during the school holidays and it’s completely 

free! 

Children will be challenged to read 6 library books during the holidays. After every two books 

they receive stickers and games. If they complete this mission they will be awarded a certificate 

and medal in school and can claim a free drink at Café Alfresco.  

There is an inter-school competition! The school with the highest percentage of finishers (to 

numbers) will win a trophy and get to be very proud. 

Ribeye and Café Alfresco have also helped us buy £10 book tokens to award to children who 

show the most enthusiasm about their reading. So come on in with reviews or pictures that 

show a love of your books for a chance to win. 

We hope you’ll join us soon - especially for our first event Monday 22
nd

 July for a Space 

Science Mess about – book in advance at Dartmouth Library 01803 832502 

Dartmouth Library 
01803 832502 

dartmouth.library@librariesunlimited.org.uk 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Mon 2
nd

 Sept   Staff back to school 

Tues 3
rd

 Sept   Children back to school  

 

 

 

 

 

Good luck in your new adventure  

Miss Hubbard.  

We will miss you! 
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